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Attendance Hero Program 

Dear Parents/Carers,

Next term we will be kicking off an attendance program to help 
improve attendance and late arrivals. 

       The program is called Attendance HERO. Our goal is to 
       bring awareness to the link between attendance and 
         student achievement. This program is intended to help boost

 attendance of all students in K-2 and the support units.

      Children will be able to qualify for a special award and prizes 
if they can spell perfect attendance. To win letters your child will need 
to be a HERO.    

 Here 
        Everyday

   Ready
      On Time

For example,Sue is here Monday but is late on 
Tuesday,she will earn the letter p for Monday but 
not e until she attends school on time.
Bob was here for 17 days on time and readyto learn, he will 
spell perfect attendance and will receive an award at 
assembly.

We are asking that you support your child to be a HERO. As 
an incentive, the school will be running a raffle prize for families. 
To qualify for the raffle you will need to ensure your child is a HERO 
daily to gain an entry. There is no need to chase up entries, we will 
do that for you. The prize will be drawn at the final assembly of the 
term.

We hope you will be as excited about the program as we are. Should 
you need any assistance with the new program or have any questions
   please do not hesitate to contact us. 




